Aga Khan Academy repsvisit Dhaka

Representatives from the Aga Khan Academy Hyderabad, India visited Dhaka last week to
introduce prospective parents to their school, says a press release. Dr Geoffrey Fisher (Head of the
AgaKhan Academy Hyderabad), together with Mrs. Leigh Fisher (Corporate Social Responsibiity
and External Relations Manager) and Imran Bandeali (Head of Admissions and Marketing)
conducted a presentation about the academy at the Indira Gandhi Cultural Centre and Ismaili
Jamatkhana Centre in the capital. The goal of the Aga Khan Academy Hyderabad isto provide
world-class education for exceptiona students with strong leadership potential. The Aga Khan
Academy has been accredited as an International Baccalaureate (1B) World School and is recognised
as aMicrosoft Showcase School. The Aga Khan Academy has also been ranked as the top
International Day cum Boarding School in Hyderabad, and third in India, by the leading magazine,
Education World. The team will be back in Dhakaon May 14 to identify students with high
potential as part of their talent identification process. They will be assessing students at the Ismaili
Jamatkhana Centre for their residential programme, which is open to students entering grades 6 to
11. For more information, please visit: www.agakhanacademies.org/hyderabad



